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Mr. Timothy R. Carroll 

Executive Secretary 

Town of Chilmark 

PO Box 119 

401 Middle Rd. 

Chilmark, MA 02535-0119 

 

December 27, 2016 

 

Dear Mr. Carroll: 

 

I would like to introduce you to BadgeQuest so that we may be of service in assisting you with 

the recruitment and selection of the next Chief of Police.  

 

BadgeQuest is a public safety consulting firm specializing in the selection process for public 

safety administrators. Our services are all inclusive and include both internal promotional 

processes with assessment centers as well as comprehensive recruitment, assessment centers and 

candidate background investigations. Since our inception in 2001, we have attained a reputation 

of providing extraordinarily high quality service at reasonable fees.    

 

BadgeQuest has a deep commitment to the public safety profession and will spare no effort in 

designing and implementing a selection process that would more than meet your needs.  

 

I have enclosed a list of references. I respectfully urge you to contact any or all of them. I am 

confident that each will say that we have provided valuable services to their respective 

communities.   

 

I would welcome the opportunity to discuss our services. 

   

Sincerely, 

 

Robert J. Pomeroy 

 

Robert J. Pomeroy, Esq.  

BadgeQuest Inc. 


